KEATON
MAZOUR

March 8, 2023

NEBRASCOE
Anne Rexroth

PO Box 149
Gurley, NE 69141

Dear NEBRASCOE Scholarship Committee,

I am sincerely honored to have been selected as the recipient of the Vocational
NEBRASCOE Scholarship and the Traditional NEBRASCOE Scholarship. Thank you
for your generosity, these scholarships are going to help me pay for my college classes
and books. I would like to also thank you for the NEBRASCOE cookbook, I'm sure it
will come in handy as I try to replace my Mom’s home cooking.

As I complete my education at Southeast Community College, I am thankful for
receiving these scholarships. Because of your scholarships, I will be able to work less and
focus more on my education.

Sincerely,

Waator Magovr

Keaton Mazour

2224 Road 2700, Lawrence, NE 68957 402-879-9317 keatonmazour@gmail.com




